
Hello, firstly we’d like to say a great big thank you to all those who helped with and attend-

ed this year’s Christmas Fair. It was a huge team effort and a great success, raising over 

£3000! Secondly, we would like to welcome our two new PTFA secretaries Tish and Katy, 

and thank our outgoing secretary Gemma for her help this term. Katy and Tish stepped in 

one week before the Fair and were a fantastic support for the team. We look forward to 

bringing you lots more fun events together throughout the remainder of the school year.  

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram or email us at markeatonptfa@gmail.com 

Christmas Jumper Santa Dash—Tuesday 19th December 

lots of festive fun to be had completing an exercise challenge in 

your best winter woollies. Prizes to be won! 

Suggested 50p donation to the PTFA 

 
Christmas Discos - Friday 15th December 

Infants 5:15pm-6:15pm 

Juniors 6:30-7:30pm 
Products | Markeaton Primary School PTFA (bigcartel.com)  

Thank you to those who have already booked tickets, it helps us to get an idea of numbers. There is still time 

to book on if you want to join the party. All children must be accompanied by an adult on the night, with a 

minimum ratio of one adult to 4 children. We ask that children do not bring/use mobile phones during the 

discos, thank you. There will be a bar and tuckshop selling samosa, hotdogs, drinks and treats.  

Also on Tuesday 19th the PTFA hope to sell tea and cakes at the KS2  Christmas Sing Along 3-3:20pm  
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